Lake County
Planning Commission
Minutes for July 15, 2014

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 pm
The invocation was giving by Joel P.
Roll call: Absent was Gwen Warren and Colleen Carrington arrived at 3:14

The June 19, 2014 minutes were moved by Don A. and supported by Joel P. Motion
approved.

The meeting was opened for the Public to review and discuss the new Recreational Plan
for 2014." These was no one from the public in the audience to comment on the plan. A
motion to close the Public Hearing was made by Don A. and supported by Seth H.
Motion past. Yeas 6 Nays 0

Commission Members reports; Ernie W. reported on Webber Townships new handicap
Tail network through the Community Park and its possible completion by the end of the
month. Also what Webber has been doing to remove blight in its Township.

Colleen C. Reported on the counties Economic Development Project and that they are
looking for volunteers to help with it.

There was no new business to report.

Continuing Business- The Recreational Plan. Ernie W. ask as to who all will receive
copies of the plan? Colleen C. informed us that the Townships, County Commissioners
and the members of the County Planning Commission would all receive copies of the Rec
Plan. The Commission then reviewed the Recreational Plan. A motion was made to
make corrections and to the Recreational Plan. Motion made by Ernie W. and supported
by Don A. The motion being as follows: change the word (may) on page #4, add a page
#1, remove Carr Hall on page#9 of Lake Township, Add Rails to Trails on page#10 of
Pleasant Plains Township, page #11 Webber Township, remove the hall facilities and
pictures of park facility and events, in appendix B add open ORYV trails, on Sauble
Township map (Fire Department) is misspelled, Peacock map legend *P’, Webber
Township map is missing Big Leverence Lake, Yates Township Hall has moved and
Switzer Lake not mentioned, Chase Township Hall is missing, page #6 add information
and page #13 add the Rails to Trails. Motion past Yeas 6 - Nays 0

The motion to approve the Recreational Plan for 2014, with the corrections was made by
Don A. and supported by Joel P. Motion past Yeas 6- Nays 0.

There was no correspondence to report.



Persons Scheduled to Address the commission, were none.
Citizens Time; There was no one to question the commission:

Next meeting was scheduled to meet August 19, 2014 at 3;00 pm in the Commissioner’s
room.

July 15 meeting was adjourned at 4:36 Motion to adjourn was made by Don A. and
supported by Joel P. Yeas 6- Nays 0

Respectfully Submitted by

Ernie Wogatzke



